
November 7, 2005 
 
 
 NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING  
 BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS 
 OF ST. LOUIS COUNTY, MISSOURI 
 
Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Board of Election Commissioners have duly 
voted to close its upcoming meeting to discuss personnel matters.  They will conduct a closed 
meeting at 3:15 p.m. on Tuesday, November 8, 2005, at the St. Louis County Board of Elections, 
12 Sunnen Drive, Maplewood, Missouri  63143 .   
 
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 
 
Board of Election Commissioners 
12 Sunnen Drive 
St. Louis MO  63143 
(314) 615-1854 
 
 
 
     


